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Not the Honolulu 2023
 On Saturday, December 9, we are happy to host the 28th running of the Not The Honolulu.  The location will be Mactaquac Park, which is on RTE 105 NB. The run loops through the park and campground.

The half marathoners will start at 8 am and the ¼ marathoners will start at 9.  At 10:30 there will be a home cooked breakfast at Mactaquac Baptist Church- 1496 NB-105, Mactaquac (5 minutes down the road).

Your safety is important to us. Please be aware of weather conditions on the day of the event. Be prepared for snow, slush or black ice. Dress appropriately, wear the right footwear, and bring water. 

The registration fees are either $25 or $40. The $40 fees include the run distance of your choice, the NTH race swag and breakfast. Can’t stay for breakfast, register for the run only for $25.  Only want to join us for breakfast? Please contact  Jim Ketterling or Ann Flynn before December 8th. 

Registration fees are payable online only at: https://events.runnb.ca/runnb/my-account/?event_posted=1

There is no online registration option for breakfast only. 

The NTH garment this year is a running buff. No need to tell us your size. One size fits all. 

Registration closes Friday December 8th. 
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